PLANNING AND ECONOMIC AFFAIRS (BPE) DEPARTMENT

No. 17574/BPE-2/94/Plg., Thiruvananthapuram
Dated, 28' December 1994

CIRCULAR
Sub:- Consultation with Bureau of Public Enterprises-Instructions-Regarding.

In G.O. (Ms) No. 15/92/ID, dated 23anuary 1992 and G.O. (Ms.) No. 27/92/ID, dated
11th February 1992, orders were issued on the re-structuring of the Bureau of Public Enterprises
and the re-constitution of the Public Enterprises Board. The functions of the Bureau of Public
Enterprises and the Public Enterprises Board have also been laid down in the above Government
orders. Besides, various instructions on particular matters relating to Public Sector Undertakings
such as administrative, financial etc. are issued from Bureau of Public Enterprises. Finance Depart-
ment etc. from time to time.

2. Instances have come to notice where the Administrative Departments have referred
cases to Bureau of Public Enterprises for remarks, without first examining the issues in detail
themselves in the light of the various guidelines/instructions available. It is the duty and responsi-
bility of the Administrative Department concerned to examine the cases in detail with reference to
the various guidelines and Policy directives before referring the matter to the Advisory Depart-
ments for their remarks on specific points/issues. The Kerala Government Secretariat instructions
also provide for such a course of action.

3. All the Administrative Departments are requested to bear in mind the above provi-

sion while referring cases to Bureau of Public Enterprises for remarks.

R.C. Choudhury,
Commissioner and Secretary



